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ISSO Weekly Newsletter  July 3 

 

 

ISSO Office Closed July 4-5 
       The International Students and Scholars Office will be closed on Thursday  
       and Friday,  July 4-5 for the Independence Day holiday.  We will reopen on  
       Monday, July 8 at 7:30  am.   
 
ISSO Summer Open House July 9 from 1-3 pm 
       Please join us at our Summer Open House on Tuesday, July 9 from 1-3 pm in  
       our new temporary location in the Biology Research Complex Room 50.   
       Come meet new or reconnect with current international students and  
       scholars who are around this summer and check out our new temporary  
       location.  Cookies and lemonade will be provided. 
 
ISSO Office Has Moved 
       The ISSO Office has moved to our temporary location in the Biology 
       Research Complex, Room 50.  Our phone numbers will remain the same.  The  
       Biology Research Complex can be located by crossing University Avenue at  
       the intersection of College Street and University Avenue, the BRC is the first  
       building on the right.  Please use the outside entrance on the north side of the  
       building.  There is also convenient B parking close to the building.  
 
Dr. Nadia Korobova Awarded Fulbright Grant 
       Dr. Nadia Korobova, Associate Director for International Students and  
       Scholars, has been awarded a prestigious Fulbright grant to participate in  
       U.S.-Germany International Education Administrators Seminar to be held in  
       Germany and France in October of this year.  The U.S. Department of State's  
       Bureau of Educational and Cultural Affairs sponsors the Fulbright Program 
       from an annual appropriation from the U.S. Congress.  As a Fulbright  
       grantee, Dr. Korobova will join the ranks of distinguished participants in  
       the Program.  Fulbright alumni have become heads of state, judges,  
       ambassadors, cabinet ministers, CEOs, university presidents, journalists,  
       artists, professors and teachers.  They have been awarded 43 Nobel Prizes.   
       Since its inception more than 60 years ago, approximately 300,0000  
       Fulbrighters have participated in the Program. 
 
Cedar Valley Jaycees Fireworks Festival July 6 
       The Cedar Valley Jaycees Fireworks Festival will be held on July 6 from 4  
       pm-midnight at the National Cattle Congress, 257 Ansborough Avenue in  
       Waterloo.  There will be live music, dozens of food vendors, family activities 
       and a spectacular fireworks display. 
 

Waterloo Bucks Baseball July 4 Fireworks 
       Waterloo Bucks Baseball Independence Day Fireworks Extravaganza will be  
       on Thursday, July 4 at 6:35 pm.  Waterloo Bucks vs. Rochester Honkers.   



       Post-game fireworks.    Check out http://www.waterloobucks.com. 
 
ISSO Summer Office Hours 
      ISSO summer office hours are 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday.   
 

Things to Do in the Summer  
        Even though summers might seem a little slow, there are plenty of events going on on 
        campus and around the community.   
        Check out: http://www.uni.edu/unicalendar/ for summer events at UNI 
        http://www.communitymainstreet.org/aspx/calendar.aspx for summer events in  
        Cedar Falls 
        http://www.cedarvalleytourism.org/events.aspx for summer events in Waterloo and  
        Cedar Valley 
        http://www.traveliowa.com/calendar for events around the state of Iowa. 
        Enjoy your summer! 
 

 

Reminder to like our Facebook page 

Remember to like our Facebook page and check for important announcements.  
The link is https://www.facebook.com/UNI.ISSO?ref=tn_tnmn 
 

 

ISSO - Enhancing International Experiences 

 

At any time if you would like to unsubscribe from our mailing list, please reply 

"unsubscribe" 
--  
International Students and Scholars Office 

University of Northern Iowa                                       

50 Biology Research Complex                                                            

Cedar Falls, IA  50614-0164 

U.S.A.                                            

Phone:  319-273-6421 

For deaf or hard of hearing, use Relay 711 

Fax:    319-273-6103 

E-mail: international.services@uni.edu 

Web: www.uni.edu/internationalservices 

Skype: UNI_ISSOAdvisor 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/uni.isso 

Regular office hours 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Summer office hours 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
The University of Northern Iowa provides transformative learning experiences that inspire 
students to embrace challenge, engage in critical inquiry and creative thought, and contribute to 
society. 
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